
FOR THE 

WEEKEND 

COMMENCING 

SUNDAY 21st  

August  

 Parish website. Www.longtoncatholic.org.uk 

Telephone. 01782 313796 

Email.stgregory.longton@rcaob.org.uk 

 

5:00pm (Longton) People of the Parish 

Twenty First Sunday of ordinary time.. Aug 21 

8:30am (Fenton) Claire Kennerley  

 10:00am (longton)  Sandra Niemczyk 

12:00 (Bentilee) John Heath 

MONDAY 22nd(Longton) 

10:00am  Timothy Rattos 

TUESDAY  23rd( Longton) 

10 :00am Annamma Mathew 

WEDNESDAY  24th (Longton) 

10:00am  Holy Souls 

 THURSDAY  25thLongton) 

10:00 am Holy Souls 

FRIDAY 26th(Longton)   

9:30am (Bentilee) Eucharistic service 

10:00am (Longton) Jo Sheldon 

SATURDAY 27th                                                      

9:00am (Fenton) Mass 

10;30am –11:30  (Longton)                                  

HOLY HOUR+CONFESSION 

5:00pm (Longton) Nancy Simpson 

Twenty First Sunday of ordinary time. 28th  

8:30am (Fenton) Deacon Paul and family 

 10:00am (longton)  Pauline Dowling 

12:00 (Bentilee) People of the Parish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ST GREGORY LONGTON 

OUR LADY FENTON 

ST MARIA GORETTI BENTILEE 

 

For those parents seeking Baptism for their chil-

dren, the church requires some preparation. At our 

lady’s Fenton please speak to Fr David. At St Maria 

Goretti’s please speak to Ann Newman.   Next 

course St Gregory will be on the 28th  September. 

7:00pm  

 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of 

  

Christine Jones  

Funeral Service Wednesday 7th Sept 12:00pm   

Our Lady’s Fenton  

Eternal rest grant to her  O Lord 

Some news…………….. 

After nearly 17 year as parish secretary, Cath Gilbert has ten-

dered her resignation. This is primarily because of the increasing 

workload as an interpreter for the deaf community. The  parishes 

have much to thank her for in a work that is so often unseen and 

unacknowledged, especially in  more recent times of difficulty 

that the parishes experienced. I add a personal note of thanks to 

her for the support she personally offered me on my arrival here. 

We wish her well in the work and care she offers to the deaf 

community in the years to come.  

THE NORTH STAFFS WALSINGHAM ASSOCIATION is to host 
a visit from Fr Philip Griffin the Birmingham Archdiocese Wal-
singham Pilgrimage Co-ordinator. The purpose of his visit is to 
encourage people from throughout The Deanery, regardless of 
whether they are Association Members, to visit The Nation-
al Shrine of Our Lady in Walsingham. 

     Always an interesting speaker, he will introduce those who 
have never visited to the beauty and significance of this very 
English place of Pilgrimage, whilst relating too to some of his 
own personal feelings and experiences whilst in Walsingham. - 
Our Lady and St Werburgh's, Clayton. Parish Hall 7pm Weds 6th 
September. ALL WELCOME 


